Norwell District Secondary School
Community Environmental Leadership Program
(by email)

May 24, 2016

To the Students and Teachers of the Community Environmental Leadership Program:

On behalf of the Town of Minto, | would like to thank you for the work your group has
provided in the Town this year. The planting of trees, cleanup of parks, ditches and work for
the Recreation Department your group has provided is appreciated. We sometimes take for
granted in the rush of all we do to take the time to thank volunteers for all of their hard
work. Be assured that Council noticed your efforts and asked that | thank your group for all
that they do.

The Town of Minto depends on its volunteers to help keep our community “A Place Where
Your Family Belongs”.

Sincerely,

G . Bridge
Mayor
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